3/31/2016 National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration Mail -

Agenda Item B.1.b
Supplemental Public Comment

April 2016
Fwd: Thank you for protecting the Pacific’s forage fish
3 messages
PFMC Comments - NOAA Service Account <pfmc.comments@noaa.gov> Thu, Mar 31, 2016 at 1:49 PM

To: Kit Dahl - NOAA Affiliate <kit.dahl@noaa.gov>
Cc: Chuck Tracy - NOAA Affiliate <chuck.tracy @noaa.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: valinek@juno.com <valinek@juno.com>

Date: Thu, Mar 31, 2016 at 1:35 PM

Subject: Thank you for protecting the Pacific’s forage fish
To: pfmc.comments@noaa.gov

Dear Chair Lowman and Council Members,

Thank you for your leadership in protecting unmanaged forage fish in the California Current Ecosystem of the
Pacific Ocean.

This landmark decision recognizes the ecological importance of forage fish to seabirds, marine mammals, and
the bigger fish that many of us love to catch and eat. The Council’s action also marks a paradigm shift from
traditional management of ocean fishing to a more comprehensive, ecosystem-based approach. It reflects the
principle that responsible management requires asking questions before a fishery begins, rather than after.

| am proud of this accomplishment, achieved with the help of thousands of citizens who voiced their support
over the past several years. Collectively we recognize that the long-term health of our Pacific Ocean and its
resources depends on alignment and collaboration along the entire West Coast. | hope that the Council’s action
on forage fish paves the way for West Coast states to develop and fully implement their own forage fish
management plans for state waters.

Again, thank you for your leadership on forage fish protections.

Sincerely, Valine Kachelmier

Valine Kachelmier
465 Keuterville Rd
Cottonwood ID 83522

Pacific Fishery Management Council
7700 NE Ambassador Place, Suite 101
Portland, OR 97220

Phone: 503-820-2280

Toll Free: 1-866-806-7204

Fax: 503-820-2299

Twitter: http://Twitter.com/PacificCouncil

Kit Dahl - NOAA Affiliate <kit.dahl@noaa.gov> Thu, Mar 31, 2016 at 3:05 PM

https://mail .google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=a93ec5585e&view=pt&search=inbox&th=153ce704d3174eb1&sim|=153ce704d3174eb1&simI=153ceb5551723813&si. ..
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3/31/2016 National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration Mail - Fwd: Thank you for protecting the Pacific’s forage fish

To: Chuck Tracy - NOAA Affiliate <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov>
Cc: Sandra Krause - NOAA Affiliate <Sandra.Krause@noaa.gov>, Mike Burner - NOAA Affiliate
<mike.burner@noaa.gov>

Since these messages are not commenting on a pending Council action I don't think we need to put them in a
briefing book or anything. On the other hand it's good PR... What say you?
[Quoted text hidden]

IO

Christopher Kit Dahl
HMS/NEPA Staff Officer
Pacific Fishery Management Council
503-820-2422
http://www.pcouncil.org

Chuck Tracy - NOAA Affiliate <chuck.tracy@noaa.gov> Thu, Mar 31, 2016 at 3:08 PM
To: Kit Dahl - NOAA Affiliate <kit.dahl@noaa.gov>

Cc: Sandra Krause - NOAA Affiliate <Sandra.Krause@noaa.gov>, Mike Burner - NOAA Affiliate
<mike.burner@noaa.gov>

Put them in open comment.

[Quoted text hidden]

Chuck Tracy

Deputy Director

Pacific Fishery Management Council
7700 NE Ambassador Place

Ste 101

Portland, OR 97220

503-820-2280 (front desk)
503-820-2415 (direct line)
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